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Funding Opportunity: 2020 Graduate
Student Dissertation Grants from OPRE

Posted on behalf of the Office of Planning, Research and Evaluation (OPRE) in the Administration for Children

and Families, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

The Administration for Children and Families (ACF) has long supported rigorous dissertation research of
policy relevance by advanced doctoral students. They have announced that the Office of Planning, Research
& Evaluation (OPRE) has forecasted and is considering funding Child Care, Head Start, Family Strengthening,

and Behavioral Interventions graduate student dissertation grants in 2020.

Please visit grants.gov for the Child Care, Head Start, Family Strengthening, and Behavioral Interventions
Scholars forecasts to view the estimated application due dates, subscribe to email notifications regarding
these grant opportunities, and for links to other information. Regular visits to ACF’s grants home page also

encourage for the latest published Funding Opportunity Announcements.

Note: These grant opportunities are contingent on available funds and the continued interest of the federal

government.
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